
Autumn Term 2022 

Welcome back to a new school year and to Year 2– Anthony Class 

This week we have been talking about how we conduct ourselves around the school; walking 
sensibly and making sure we look smart. This has also got us thinking about how we behave in 
class. As a group we thought of four different things we thought would make Anthony class a 
lovely place to learn. The rules are: 

1. Sharing 

2. Being kind to each other. 

3. Showing respect  

4. Looking after the resources in class. 

We  have also had a look at different habitats around the school. We found where different mini 
beast live and we also created a bug hotel in our class room where ‘Ozzy’ the woodlouse came 
to live. 

We are working on sitting and listening during carpet sessions. 

Mrs Bull 

Things to remember: 

 Named water bottles 

 Contact books  

 Named PE Kits– Monday & Tuesday 

Home Learning 

You will receive home learning shortly, however, if you could read with/too your child every night 

for 10 minutes. 

We are still following letter land scheme for phonics. Below is a link you can use 

to access the parent-guide on what it is and how we teach it. They also have 

some lovely you tube clips your children can watch to support them in saying the 

sounds.  

https://www.letterland.com/parent-guide 

Important Date: 

Forest school: Tuesday 20th September 

PE: Monday & Tuesday 


